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“Somewhere Over There.” 

Miss Dora Pasley of Piney Creek has received a letter from her 

brother Pvt. James H. Pasley, Co. F 54 Inf. A. E. F. who is 

somewhere in France under date of August 20, 1918. 

Dearest Sister; Will answer your letter received today, was glad to 
hear from you all; it is the first letter I have had from home in over 

a month. I am well and truly hope this will find you all the same. 

Guess you all have been having fine time going to the big 

meetings, haven’t you? I would love to be there for the August 
meeting but guess I can’t. Well Dora I like here about as well as 

any place I have been since I have been in the army but there is 

lots of places I had rather be. Would rather be around Piney Creek 

if you can guess where. Tell my girl something good for me and 
that I will write her when I have time. I had a letter from Ida today 

and also one from Floyd Warden written June 1st and I just got it 

today. Tell Papa I don’t think we will be over here long, I think the 

war will soon be over. We can hear the big guns roaring every day. 
We have got the Germans on the run and we hope to keep them 

that way. Japan is fighting now and Russia has come back and is 

doing some good fighting. They are threshing wheat here now, it 

reminds me of grinding cane, they have a horse pulling the sweep 
around just like a cane mill. Dora there is some pretty girls around 

here but I can’t talk to them or understand them but I guess I will 

bring one back with me just the same. With love and best wishes, I 

will close for this time, Your Brother. 

  


